
ARROYO SANTA ROSA BASIN

GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

ARNE ANSELM, Ventura County Public Works Agenc

JEFFREY C. BROWN, Cainrosa Water District

TERRY L. FOREMAN, Camrosa Water District

TIMOTHY H. HOAG, Camrosa Water District

EUGENE F. WEST, Camrosa Water District

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing with the Arroyo Santa Rosa Basin
Groundwater Sustainability Agency Board of Directors will be held:

--Monday, October 24, 2022 at 6:00pm --

This Public Hearing will be virtual. Access to this virtual meeting will be available
at www.asrgsa.com

The purpose of this public hearing is to give the public an opportunity to comment on
the ASRGSA's Conflict of Interest Code.

Tony Stafford, Executive Director

7385 Santa Rosa Road ¯ Camarillo, CA 93012-9284
Phone: (805) 482-4677 ¯ FAX: (805) 987-4797

Website: www.camrosa.com


